
 
 

Haverford Township Bureau of Fire 
Agenda 

 
 

 
 
 

Location: Manoa Fire Company 

Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 

Time: 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
Treasurer Report:  
Township Manager Report:  
Police Report:  
Township Commissioners Report:  
EMS Report:  
Fire Prevention:  
Apparatus:  
Training:  
Recruitment and Retention:  
Radio:  
Codes Enforcement:  
Old Business:  

New Business: 



Haverford Township Bureau of Fire
June 2022 meeting minutes

Location: Manoa Fire Company
Date: Tuesday,June 28, 2022
Time: 7:00 p.m.

Attendees:
V. Berg, W. Hatton, L. Lattanzio, M. C. Norman, M. E. Norman, J. Rothrock, J. Viola

The meeting was called to order by Chief Hatton at 7:07 p.m.

The reading of the minutes from the May meeting was waived.

Treasurer:
No report

Township Manager:
W. Hatton reported that D. Burman indicated 6 companies responded to the RFP for the emergency
services study.

Police:
Roads are a mess.

Township Commissioners:
No report

EMS:
EMS has been busy.  DCMH EMS coverage has been spotty.

Fire Prevention:
No report

Apparatus:
Tower 34 is still OOS waiting on a hydraulic pump for the main.

Training:
M. E. Norman reported that the training quote came back and was approved by HTRA.  The Incident
Command class will be in the February timeframe.

Recruitment and Retention:
W. Hatton reported that the committee is okay with holding the ceremony in October.

Radio/Communications:



J. Viola reported that the radio project is in the hands of County Council.  The Chiefs may be asked to
attend a County Council meeting to express support for the project.

Codes Enforcement:
S. Poole emailed the Chiefs regarding ESO reporting software.

Old Business:
M. E. Norman reported that the draft map books have been delivered.  We can make suggested
changes before the books go to print.

M. E. Norman is still working on quotes for the command boards.

Reminder to provide SCBA qualified staffing when going responding.

New Business:
M. E. Norman reported that Llanerch Country Club fireworks will be Sunday, July 10.  Dinner will be at 6
p.m. at Manoa.

W. Hatton reported that there is a House Bill being proposed that will allow first responders to purchase
personal vehicles at Costars prices.

The Bureau of Fire voted to postpone meetings until September.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Lou Lattanzio
Deputy Chief
Manoa Fire Company


